
From: Jean Conlon [mailto:jconlon@nhada.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 14, 2017 12:31 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass - Concord 
 
I am in opposition to the Northern Pass passing above ground in Concord, NH – or anywhere in 
our beautiful state for that matter. It is a travesty that it is being allowed. 
 
Jean Conlon 
6 First Street, Concord, NH 03301 
nhjeanniec@comcast.net 
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